
State of Connecticut 
Department of Consumer Protection 

Liquor Control Commission 

 

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr. 
 

THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 
 

DJ’S LIQUORS UNLIMITED     
16 FAIRVIEW AVENUE, HAMDEN, CT 

 

HAS PAID A FINE OF $2,000. AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED 
for the following dates: 

 

NOVEMBER 6 & NOVEMBER 7, 2007 
 

This suspension has been imposed for violation of 
 the following statutes or regulations: 

 

30-91(d) Hours and days of closing 
30-6-B21 Consumption on premises 

30-20(a) Package store permits 


